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9 November 2021

Dear Principals,

Warmest greetings from the Association of English Medium
Secondary Schools (AEMSS)! We wish you and your colleagues
another prosperous and rewarding school year ahead.

Since its inception in November 2000, the AEMSS has been
promoting English as the medium of instruction in schools, enhancing
the image of English medium schools as well as planning for the future
development of English medium schools in collaboration with the
Government. The Executive Committee would like to thank you for
your tireless efforts in the past years in providing an engaging English
learning environment for students.

Our Annual General Meeting has been scheduled at 3:00 p.m. on
Monday, 13 December 2021. We are honoured to have invited
Professor Wei Xiang-dong, Secretary General of Hong Kong
Examinations and Assessment Authority, to join us as the officiating
Guest of Honour and share with us his views on the challenges and
opportunities of HKDSE. Details of the AGM and a form for you to raise
guestions concerning the topic are attached.

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite your school to
join our Association as Full Member or Associate Member, if you have
not yet done so. Please refer to the attached Membership Renewal
Form for details, and return the completed form by fax to our Treasurer
Mr. Tam Kim Hung, Principal of True Light Girls’ College at 2782 5300.

We look forward to meeting you at the AGM and in our coming
activities.

Yours faithfully,

Chau V@—Jchu Maggie

Chairperson



